
Parks & Events Commission
Have a new commissioner and can now reach quorum & meet 
regularly (Emily Anderson, Paul Sweum, Amanda Frame)

• At our last meeting on March 11th, we:
• Voted on a recommendation to seek out an appropriate 

local park for a cricket field (e.g., Jeanne Hanson, 
Centennial)

• Discussed implementation of communication boards at 
specific playgrounds (e.g., likely all-inclusive playground 
at Centennial Park, splash pad, possible Riverview Park 
to start). 

• Working with City staff on potential grant proposal(s).
• Established a new schedule- 2nd Tuesday, every other 

month (odd months)
• Discussed new function and purpose of PECS, 

including:
• Creating a priority list for immediate and long-term 

projects
• Working with City staff to provide local input on 

designs for upcoming playground/park updates
• Attending P&PW Committee meetings quarterly to 

provide updates/successes
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